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The first International Phonology Meeting, to be held in Ferrara on 9-10 October 2014, intends to 

give to scholars concerned with generative linguistics an opportunity for discussion, on such 

research areas as the place of phonology in the grammar and the primes and nature of phonological 

representations.  

The Meeting’s aim is to point out questions that are empirically and theoretically crucial for 

research in phonology in the mid and long term. 

 

Invited speakers: Andrea Calabrese, Mirko Grimaldi, John Harris, Rita Manzini, Giovanna 

Marotta, Marc van Oostendorp, Leonardo Savoia, Tobias Scheer 

Scientific committee: Laura Bafile, Rita Manzini, Leonardo Savoia 

 

 

Important dates 

Deadline for abstract submission:  15 July 2014  

Notification of acceptance: 30 July 2014 

Registration: 15 July- 28 September 

 
 

 

https://sites.google.com/a/unife.it/ferrara-international-phonology-meeting/ 
  

https://sites.google.com/a/unife.it/ferrara-international-phonology-meeting/

